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August 13, 2008 
 
Sent via e-mail 
Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com 
 
Mr. Jeff Curtis 
EHS Manager 
Safety Kleen Systems Inc. 
5610 Alpha Drive 
Boynton Beach, Florida 33426 
 
Dear Mr. Curtis: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to forward a copy of the executed Short Form Consent 
Order, OGC #08-1706-37-HW, concerning the Safety Kleen Systems Inc., facility located 
in Tallahassee, Florida.  Thank you for your quick response to the Department’s 
proposed resolution of this matter.   
 
The Consent Order has one remaining outstanding condition, payment of civil penalties 
and department cost totaling $4,350.00 by September 30, 2008.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this Consent Order or the RCRA program, please 
contact Nicole McDonald at 850/595-8360, extension 1252 or by e-mail at 
Nicole.McDonald@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael S. Kennedy, P.G. 
Program Administrator 
Waste Management Program 
 
MSK:nmr 
Encl: Consent Order OGC # 08-1706-37-HW 
cc:   Lea Crandall, FDEP Office of General Counsel, Lea.Crandall@dep.state.fl.us 
        John Hinsey, General Manager, JHinsey@safety-kleen.com 
       Carol Moment, Paralegal to Mr. Duffie, Carol.Moment@safety-kleen.com 
        James Childress, Director EHS, Southern Region, Jim.Childress@safety-kleen.com 
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